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CHANGE IN LACH21 GATE

CUTOFF TIME

TO OUR VALUED STACKTRAIN CUSTOMERS:

Due to Union Pacific rail service changes at Los Angeles, effective
immediately, the gate cutoff standard at Los Angeles and availability in
Chicago for Pacer's LACH21 train will be changed as follows:

New cutoff Los Angeles is Sat. 1900 instead of 2359.
New availability in Chicago is Wed. 0800 instead of 1200.

Please advise all appropriate personnel of this announcement.  If you have
any questions regarding this matter, contact your local Customer Support or
Sales Representative for Pacer Stacktrain.

Thank you for your continued support.


